
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Jacquelyn Gillis
Subject: FW: [External] Woodbridge Ave / Kipling development
Date: Thursday, November 24, 2022 10:29:20 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Nicholas Paglino >
Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 8:07 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Woodbridge Ave / Kipling development

> Hello,
>
> I am writing in direct opposition of the official plan file OP. 20.010 for the Woodbridge Ave/ Kipling Ave.
>
> We already have enough condos/buildings. The roads are single lane, which cannot handle any more volume.
Woodbridge Ave has been in construction for almost a year now, the neighbourhood needs relief from all these
traffic delays. Apartments change the entire look of the Woodbridge Ave neighbourhood. Enough with the
developments!
>
> Nicholas Paglino

 Dunstan Crescent
>
Sent from my iPhone
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